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Dear Friends and Faithful Supporters,

“I will meditate also of all thy work, and talk of all thy doings.”
Psalm 77:12

As the first year of Faith Independent Baptist Pre-School comes to a close, | am amazed at how God
has worked in hearts and used the pre-school for His honor and glory. The year has flown by, and we only have
three weeks to go. The students have made remarkable progress, and [ am thrilled to have three students and
their families faithfully attending Sunday morning services. 1 am re-enrolling my current students for the four
year old curriculum and enrolling new three year olds. My goal is twelve students, and I am trusting God to
bring in just the students we need with the chance to minister to new families.

Enrollment means it is time to purchase books for the 2011-2012 school year. The cost of books is
approximately $50 per child for a year. If you would like to sponsor a child or send a donation to help with this
need, please send the money to:: WWNTBM, PO Box 725, Kings Mountain, NC 28086, and designate the
funds as “Books for Pre-School.” Many thanks to all who are a part of supporting the pre-school here in
Grenada! The Lord has certainly provided for all of our needs this year.

Before our Wednesday night services, we have added a Story Time. Thirty minutes before the service,
we have always had special activities for the children who come early such as Sword Drills and Bible Jingo.
Adding Story Time has not only attracted the children, but the adults are coming early to hear the stories as
well.

[ appreciate the opportunity to remember and “talk” of all God is doing here in Grenada! Do you take
the time to see God at work and to “talk of all His doings?”

Praises: 1. Two saved in our Easter Sunrise Service
2. 19 mothers attended the service on Mother’s Day
3. Three baptized last Sunday

Prayer Requests: 1. Enrollment, books, and supplies for the pre-school
2. Summer Reading Classes and Scripture for School Supplies
3. New supporters as my support has fallen 12% this year

Serving together with you to reach the children of Grenada,

Cannie Mathena
3 John 4
678-608-2173
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